
The workshop was well attended by over 50 

professional pastry chefs and student chefs. Chef 

Roger and his team took us through their creations for 

the World Chocolate Masters final competition in Paris 

last October. Visualizing how the beautiful showpiece 

was created, everyone applause when the 

showpiece was completed in front of their eyes. It was 

a long session (from 10am to 5pm); all participants not 

just stayed through the whole session, they were 

reluctant to leave even when the session was over –

all gathered around Chef Roger, Chef Andy and the 

team for more sharing. Thanks to VTC for partnering 

with us to organize this and we certainly hoped that 

the chefs have inspired the students to consider this a 

worth pursuit profession, and the attending pastry 

chefs to strive for excellence!
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